

December 8, 2015

Mr. Mike McDonald Sonitrol Verified Security #30 – 3033 King George Blvd. Surrey, BC V4P 1B8

Dear Mike,

We had previously had theft issues at our facility, in early April we went with your VERIFIED Sonavision Live Monitored Video to protect our assets. Our system was tested for the first time today and Sonavision passed with flying colours.

I am writing to say thank you to the High River RCMP and your Sonitrol monitoring personnel for their terrific coordination in taking down and apprehending 2 knuckleheads who broke into our compound just after 3:00 AM this morning! Please add me to the list of believers in your verified technology. The RCMP really did hurry up to your confirmed call for service - because they knew that our breach was real!!

Again, Thank You to the High River RCMP, the 911 operators and your team at Sonitrol for their great work!

Sincerely,

Ryan Lee

Owner

Ward Tires, High River